
The Bear Necessities
Week of November 16, 2020

Dear Friends,
I hope you all had a great weekend, the weather has de�nitely dipped into the chilly zone but it was still
a beautiful weekend nonetheless. With that said, please be sure your child is prepared for outside
recess and PE class. All students should be coming to school with a coat, hat, and gloves/mittens.

Parent/Teacher Conference sign ups close on Wednesday, November 18. Please be sure you are
signed up for a virtual conference by then. Here is the link for scheduling:
https://ptcfast.com/schools/Easton_School_Department Teachers will be sending out Google Meets
invitations for your scheduled time.

We had a great time celebrating EES and our 2020 National Blue Ribbon Award on Thursday with
whoopie pies and on Friday watching the virtual award recognition. I hope you all had a chance to see
or hear about some of the festivities.

~Erin

*Early Release on Monday, November 23 for Parent/Teacher Conferences.

*Early Release on Tuesday, November 24 for Professional Development time.

*No School Wednesday, November 25-Friday, November 27 for Thanksgiving break.

*Please remember to send your child in with a mask (or two) every day. We are able to replace masks
as needed but we have a limited supply of disposable masks. We do have cloth masks for anyone that
needs them. Please let us know if you are in need of a cloth mask.

https://ptcfast.com/schools/Easton_School_Department


*Masks are required to ride the bus. Please be sure your child has a mask every day they ride the bus.
If you are in need of cloth masks, please let us know.

Parenting Help Desk - Citizenship

Facebook

Contact Information

33 Bangor Road, Easton, ME, U… erin.ireland@eastonschools.org

(207) 488-7700 eastonschools.org/o/easton-el…
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